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Holdingford City Office  
 
Hours:  
Monday  8:00am – 4:00pm 
Tuesday 8:00am – 4:00pm 
Wednesday 8:00 am – 6:00pm 
Thursday 8:00am – 4:00pm 
Friday 8:00am – 12:00am 
 
Mayor’s Hours:  
1st Saturday of the month  8 – 10 am 
Friday 8:00am – 11:00am 
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From City Hall October, 2022 
 
 
A special thank you for all the hard work Pedals to Petals Garden Club 
members have put in to keep our park areas looking colorful and beautiful 
this past summer. The city receives many compliments on how great things 
look.  Also, thank you to our Holdingford Fire and Rescue Department.  We 
cannot thank them enough for the time and effort, these men and women 
give to their community, especially during this fire prevention month. Their 
dedication and commitment are gratefully appreciated.  
It’s the time of year, where the city will be getting ready for the upcoming 
winter months.  The maintenance staff are doing hydrant flushing the first 
week, and Parking Restrictions go into effect November 1st.  Please keep in 
mind there will be no parking on public streets between the hours of 2am – 
6am during any snowfall of at least 1/10” or until after the snow has been 
cleared.    
There are several upcoming events in Holdingford including;   Main Street 
Business Trick or treating on Oct. 31, Ladies Night on November 4th, and 
city hall will be open for upcoming elections on Tuesday November 8th.   
Come and join in on the fun, and be sure to support your local businesses. 
Local businesses mean healthy communities! 

Respectfully, 

 
Sue Marstein 
Holdingford Mayor     

 

Looking Ahead – Important Dates: 
 
 

October 19th Copewell Workshop at City Hall 6-8pm 
 

Novemeber 14th City Council meeting and public hearing for  
Community Country Church annexation. 

 
 

For more community events, please see the Community Calendar at 
www.holdingfordmn.us/calendar 



 Ways to Pay Your City Bill 
 
Did you know there are many options to pay your utility bill? Utility 
bills are due by the 20th of each month and we appreciate everyone 
paying on time!  
 
Here are your options: 

1. Mail your bill to the City at PO Box 69, Holdingford, MN 56340 

2. Drop it off in the drop box (pictured) this is just to the left of the 
front door. This box is checked regularly. 

3. If you bank with Stearns Bank, drop your payment off with them. 

4. Pay Online with the “Pay your utility bill online” link on our   
website holdingfordmn.us 

5. Enable automatic withdrawals from your bank account. Enroll-
ment for this can be completed at City Hall. Please bring a   
voided check if you choose this option. 

6. Stop by City Hall and pay in person. 

7. Check with your bank to see if they                                         
have an online bill pay option.  

Leaf and Lawn Pick up    
Pick up is the first Friday of each month 
beginning in April and runs through No-
vember (weather  
permitting). Accepted items:  Bagged 
leaves, lawn clippings and bundled sticks 
up to 4 feet long and no larger than 1 inch 
in diameter.  
  
NOTE:  BURNING 
LEAVES WITHIN 
CITY LIMITS IS 
PROHIBITED! 


